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Update of Business Trading 

 

CPT Global Limited (CPT) announces that difficult trading conditions have 

continued for the first six months of the 2010 financial year resulting in reduced 

revenue against the comparable period last year, lower margins and a projected 

loss for the period.  

While there are signs that business prospects are improving in Australia, new 

client revenue has so far failed to offset a reduction in consultant numbers 

engaged with the Company’s largest client as it completes a major project. 

Margins continue to come under pressure and business development activities 

and cost control remain a high priority. 

Internationally the number of prospective clients with which CPT is engaged 

continues to grow  in Europe and North America. However current international 

financial conditions are slowing the progress in converting these prospects into 

long term anchor clients. CPT’s experience is that the development of these 

relationships is time consuming and timing of resulting  revenue is difficult to 

forecast but that attractive rewards are generated when clients more fully utilise 

our services. Additionally revenue during this period has been adversely 

impacted by the transition of some anchor clients from a risk reward to time and 

materials engagement model. 

Based on the opportunities in hand and action being taken , CPT is positive 

about the outlook for the second half of the 2010 financial year and its balance 

sheet remains strong. CPT will release its audited results for the first half of the 

2010 financial year on Friday, 26 February 2010. 

For further information please contact: 

Mr Gerry Tuddenham, Managing Director 

Telephone +61 3 9684 7900 

For CPT Global Limited profile and information refer to:    www.CPTglobal.com 


